

STATE OF TENNESSEE DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION DESIGN DIVISION

NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE 37243-0348

INSTRUCTIONAL BULLETIN NO. 12-10

Regarding Standard Drawings to be Printed with Plans

Effective July 11, 2012, designers will no longer be required to print new standard drawings with plans. Future new and revised standard drawings will be initially published in an Instructional Bulletin and will be digitally distributed on the website (http://www.tdot.state.tn.us/Chief_Engineer/engr_library/design/Std_Drwg_Eng.htm) on their effective date. Once posted to the website there will be no need to print the standard drawings with plans. If a project is scheduled to be turned-in in the time between the initially publishing of a standard drawing revision in an Instructional Bulletin and the effective date of the revision the designer will use the current drawing.

Carolyn Stonecipher, P.E., Civil Engineering Director

Design Division

June 8, 2012 CS:ARH:MWC